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The February Beat at Beatty 


News from the School Advisory Council


�


My School Review Process


The second of three meetings will be held in the lunchroom on Thursday, February 7th, from 6:00 to 8:30 pm.  Your questions will be answered by our Trustee, Sheila Cary-Meagher.  Please come out and be a voice in the planning of the future of our school.  Refreshments will be served.  Childcare is available. Contact the office or consult your Thursday folder for details.� 


�February School Council Meeting


School Council would love you to attend this month’s meeting on Thursday, February 14th from 6:00 to 8:00. There may be chocolate.  Childcare is available.








A Call to Clear Out Your Mug Cupboard


In an effort to cut down on the use of paper and plastic products the School Council is initiating a round up of all your perfectly good, not cracked or stained mugs, plates and mismatched cutlery.


We will host our gatherings with this eclectic collection, and decrease our carbon footprint.


Bring your donation to the school office, and Council will place it in the "china cabinet" for safe keeping, and future meetings.


Thanks in advance, for your generosity.











TDSB School Safety Report ��The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) officially released the Final Report on school safety from the School Community Safety Advisory Panel (SCSAP) on January 10, 2008.��The School Board commissioned this Report as part of a proactive response early last June to examine the events leading up to the tragic death of Jordan Manners in one of our schools in May. The Report examines in great detail the topic of violence in schools and its impact on students, staff and communities.��The Report makes many recommendations to the TDSB, to Police Services, as well as to the City and Provincial Governments. We will work together to take action to address the issue of violence in our communities. ��Although youth violence is a societal issue, the Board is committed to doing everything we can to ensure that all our schools remain safe and caring places for our students. ��We will study this Report and its recommendations very carefully. It provides us with valuable insight into important issues that will help make our schools even more safe and fair so all our students can learn and reach their fullest potential. There will be an opportunity for you to discuss issues from the Report at a School Council meeting at your school.��The full report is available on the TDSB website at www.tdsb.on.ca/schoolsafety, and more information is available on the Director of Education’s blog at www.tdsb.on.ca/directorsblog.��The TDSB extends its gratitude to panel members, Julian Falconer, Peggy Edwards and Linda MacKinnon for this Report. We also sincerely thank the many students, school staff, parents, community members, organizations and partners for courageously and honestly sharing their views throughout this process.
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P.D. Day – February 15th


There will be no classes for students on Friday, February 15th for students.  Teachers will be engaging in professional development activities throughout the city.  


Family Day – February 18th


The Toronto District School Board has revised the 2007-2008 school year calendar to reflect the new province-wide statutory holiday called Family Day. The newly created holiday will occur on the third Monday in February of each year beginning February 18, 2008 for the purpose of emphasizing and celebrating the importance of families taking time to be together. 


Visit the TDSB public web site at www.tdsb.on.ca to view the revised 2007-2008 school year calendar. 


From the Earl Beatty Eco-Team


Honest Earl's Bargain Basement


Please consider donating to our first annual fundraising re-use sale this April.  The Eco-Team is  looking for children's clothing and sporting equipment in good condition (i.e. no stains, tears, missing pieces, etc., in sizes newborn to 14). We will also be accepting clean, used blankets and pillows for donation to the Toronto Humane Society, as they are always in need of these items.


Details regarding the date, location and time for this exciting community event will be posted in future newsletters, so please plan on coming out. Not only will you de-clutter your home, but you will save money while supporting environmental efforts to 'Reduce, Re-use, and Recycle'. If you have any questions or wish to become involved, please feel free to contact Sheryl Walsh at 416-422-3509. Thanks for your help!


Items not sold will be donated to local shelters and community charities.


Take the Earth Hour Challenge!


 On Saturday, March 29th at 8:00pm, countries around the globe and in cities such as ours people will be turning out their lights for one hour. By the simple act of turning off your lights you will be conserving energy, reducing your ecological footprint in the efforts to reduce the effects of global warming.�


School administration will be informing students about the importance and purpose of the TDSB Student Safety Line. More information about the TDSB Student Safety Line is available in school offices and on the TDSB website at www.tdsb.on.ca/395SAFE. There will also be an opportunity for you to discuss school safety issues at a School Council meeting at your school.��We believe that the Student Safety Line will help make our schools even safer, fairer and more caring learning environments so that all our students can achieve success.��Important: In an emergency, students should contact 9-1-1. Students can call the Kids Help Phone (1-800-668-6868) for counselling support. For reporting information on crimes, students can call Toronto Crime Stoppers (416-222-TIPS). The TDSB Student Safety Line (416-395-SAFE) provides students with another option to report school-related safety concerns.


Time


Type a description of your event here. 


Special Event


Place


Time


Type a description of your event here. 


Special Event


Place


Time


Type a description of your event here.





continued from page 1





continued on page 3





continued on page 2





Kindergarten Registration: February


Please remind your friends and neighbours in the community of this important event


Meet the Teachers, See the Program in Action


Tuesday, February 12th, 2008


Registration for September 2008 kindergarten entry will be happening in February.  On Tuesday, February 12th we will be hosting a “Kindergarten Open House” in which parents and children registering will be able to visit a kindergarten classroom, meet a teacher and learn more about the program.  Please call first to make an appointment.  On Wednesday, February 13th there will be an early hours registration process between 7:30 and 9:00am for parents, however at this time no teachers or visits will be available.  Then on Thursday, February 14th there will be a late hours registration process between 3:30 and 6:00 pm. Please remind your friends and neighbours who have kindergarten aged children to call for an appointment to register.


Black History Month


Our school commemorates African Heritage Month in order to promote knowledge and understanding of the history, achievements and experiences of people of African descent. The learning activities and cultural events organized by schools for African Heritage Month help to build understanding and respect for each other among all students. They also help to enhance pride and self-esteem among students of African heritage. The TDSB's African Heritage Month Statement describes the importance of this month to our schools.


A Tour of the Library During Black History Month


Vivienne Bradbury, Teacher-Librarian 





Your visit to the E. B. Library would begin with a glance at our bulletin board celebrating the achievements of Canadians with African Heritage.  You would also enjoy viewing our extensive collection of related books at a variety of reading levels.  We have non-fiction books including biographies of famous freedom fighters and our fiction selection we have moving stories about the seemingly endless struggle that people endured.  You might even catch me sharing my current favourite with the students, Teammates, by Peter Golenbock, which is about Jackie Robinson and how he came to be the first black player in major league baseball when he joined the Brooklyn Dodgers.  (Parents are welcome to visit and can even sign out books!)


Dance-a-Thon on February 19th


On Monday, January 28th a pep rally was held to prepare our students for the upcoming Dance-a-Thon scheduled for Tuesday, February 19th.  Last year the school raised an amazing $3000.  This year we hope to match or exceed that amount.  Funds raised from this event will directly support Arts programming and opportunities for students at Earl Beatty


Community Police Presentations


The Toronto Police Service, in partnership with the            Toronto District School Board have selected the           mandatory programmes to be taught in the schools by       police officers across the City of Toronto, for the school     year 2007 through 2008. Community School Liaison    Officers will be teaching the following topics:


Junior/Senior Kindergarten�
Traffic Safety�
�
Grade 1�
Community Safety�
�
Grade 2�
Street Proofing�
�
Grade 3�
Bullying�
�
Grade 4�
Internet Safety�
�
Grade 5�
Bullying�
�
Grade 6�
Youth and the Law�
�
Grade 7�
Bullying�
�
Grade 8�
Youth Violence and 


Gangs�
�
Clubs and Opportunities for Students


There are a number of extra-curricular opportunities happening right now for students.  Clubs and teams currently in-progress include:


- Morning Running Club 


- Grade 7 & 8 Girls Club 


- Bead Club


- Swim Team


- Boys Basketball Team (Intermediate)


- Photography Club


- Folk Dancing


- Earl Beatty Eco-Team


- Badminton Team


- Chess Club


- “Students for Others” Group


We thank all of our teachers and volunteers for providing these rich extra-curricular opportunities for our students.


Student Teachers at Earl Beatty 


We are currently hosting student-teachers from a variety of teacher’s colleges throughout Ontario and New York State.  Hosting a student teacher provides experienced teachers with opportunities to reflect upon their own teaching practice and to share their expertise with those who are new to the profession.  We would like to welcome the following student teachers to our school:


Rm. 13 – Ms. L. Hosmer (Medaille College)


Rm. 13 – Ms. A. Herberman (Institute of Child Study)


Rm. 2 – Ms. C. Apostol (Institute of Child Study)


Rm. 29 – Ms. D. Bellos (D’Youville College)


Rm. 21 – Ms. A. Becker (Niagara University)


Rm. 14 – Mr. M. Nwalutu (OISE/ U of T)


Rm. 15 – Ms.N. Graves-Benson (OISE/ U of T)


Rm. 30 – Ms. E. Wood (OISE/ U of T)


Rm. 24 – Ms. S. El-Kathiri


Rm. 8 – Ms.S. Miner (Niagara College)





Grade 8 to High School Transition


This is the time of year when our Grade 8 students are making big decisions about the high school that they would like to attend next year.  Most students in the area have the choice of Danforth Tech, Monarch Park C.I. and Eastern Commerce.  Students applying to one 


�


Ask Your Grade 8 Student About This Process


of their “in-district” schools will need to have their course selection sheets in by February 27th (facilitated through our guidance department).  Other students may also be applying to “out-of-district” or specialized schools on Optional Attendance and these applications are due on February 1st.  Students will then be informed whether or not they are accepted by February 14th.  During this time, students will have the opportunity to select the course levels (locally developed, applied, academic or enriched) that meet their learning needs and to select elective courses.


Grade 8 Graduation Photos


On the morning of Monday, February 25th Grade 8 students will be having their Graduation photos taken.  Please remind your child that it is important to make it on time as the photo crew will only be here for the morning.





Please discuss with your family what it means to be participating in Earth Hour, knowing that they are part of a community of other families at their school who will be doing the same thing.


Student Safety Line 416-395-SAFE �On January 21, 2008, the Toronto District School Board (TDSB) announced the launch of the pilot Student Safety Line, 416-395-SAFE (7233).The TDSB Student Safety Line is a confidential reporting line for TDSB students. All messages are anonymous, unless the student chooses to leave his/her name or personal information. 


All information will be dealt with in a confidential manner. Students can leave a voice message on the Student Safety Line without anyone knowing or finding out who they are. School administration will be informing students about the importance and purpose of the TDSB Student Safety Line. 


We believe that the Student Safety Line will help make our schools even safer, fairer and more caring learning environments so that all our students can achieve success.


More information about the TDSB Student Safety Line is available in school offices and on the TDSB website at www.tdsb.on.ca/395SAFE. There will also be an opportunity for you to discuss school safety issues at a School Council meeting at your school.��.Our Grade 1-2 Team


Each month in the Beatty Bulletin we will be highlighting a grade team and their teaching and learning activities.  This month we are highlighting our dynamic Grade 1-2 team.


The Grade 1 and 2’s are currently learning about rules (at home, school and in the community) and cycles (daily, weekly, monthly, seasonal, yearly).  We are continuing our Readers and Writers Workshops with a focus on making text-to-self connections (e.g., “Once I broke a rule just like Anna” in Robert Munsch’s Up, Up, Down) and extending our writing (e.g., first, then, finally).  In math, we are integrating our knowledge of the seasons and cycles as we begin to learn about temperature and time.  We are also setting personal weekly goals in reading and writing (e.g. “This week, I will stretch and sound out words before asking for help.”)  In February, we will focus on the Traditions and Celebrations of Chinese New Year, Black History Month, 100 Days of School and our school wide theme of Caring and Sharing.


Written by Ms. Rutledge-Donovan
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